
2023 Lynndyl Town Municipal Election Notice. 
 

 Notice is hereby given that Lynndyl Town will hold a Municipal Election 
this fall to elect the following to the Governing Body: Two candidates to 
serve four-year terms on the Town Council.  
 
Candidates must meet the following qualifications: 1. Be a United 
States citizen; 2. Be a registered voter of the Town; 3. Be a resident of 
Lynndyl Town for at least 365 consecutive days immediately preceding 
the date of the election; and 4. Not be a convicted felon, unless their 
right to hold elective office has been restored. 
 
Persons desiring to be candidates for the 2023 Lynndyl Town Municipal 
Election must file a declaration of candidacy form or nomination 
petition between June 1-7, 2023 between the hours of 8AM-5PM in 
person with the Lynndyl Town Clerk, Carly Nielson. Persons desiring to 
be candidates may file for only one position. 
 
The Municipal Primary Election will be held Tuesday, September 5, 
2023 and the General Election will be held Tuesday, November 21, 
2023. For election notices, polling location updates, etc. you can visit 
the Lynndyl Town Facebook page or vote.utah.gov. If you need 
additional information or have questions, please contact Lynndyl Town 
Clerk, Carly Nielson at 435.994.1533 or Lynndyl.clerk@gmail.com. 


